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This law goes too far. Please don't enact this law. I would rather have people with a 

CHL in areas than criminals to know there are no armed citizen in an area. CHL 

holders help keep us safe. They have been background checked, and most have 

extensive training. I'm safer because there are trusted people with CHLs around us, 

many of whom have law enforcement or military backgrounds, or special training. 

Also, please consider creating an out for people that have the rapid fire activators 

(that are currently legal). They should either be grandfathered in, or have some way 

of legally selling or turning them in at the very least. What are they suppose to do?  

Thank you for considering not approving this legislation. 


